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Acknowledgment of Addenda 
 
The undersigned acknowledges receipt of the following addenda to the bidding 
document: 

 
THE COMPLETED ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF ADDENDA FORM 
SHOULD BE RETURNED WITH BID RESPONSE PACKAGE: NOT 

SENT TO RIPTA SEPARATELY 
 
 
 
NOTE: Failure to acknowledge receipt of all addenda may cause the bid to be 
considered non-responsive to the solicitation.  Acknowledged receipt of each 
addendum must be clearly established and included with the bid. 
 
             
Name of Bidder 
 
             
Street Address 
 
             
City, State, Zip 
 
             
Signature of Authorized Official 
 
    
Date 
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Attached please find Questions and RIPTA Responses from the following 
vendors.  RIPTA Responses are in RED 
 
Fuss and O’Neill 
1. Will the firm selected under this RFP be disqualified from responding to 

future RFPs from RIPTA that are outside the scope of the on-call 
contract? 
No, the selected firm would not be disqualified from bidding larger scoped 
projects that RIPTA issues an RFP for, unless the on-call firm is engaged 
to develop/support the development of the RFP. 

2. If Prime respondents are disqualified from future RFPs per above, would 
Subconsultants also be disqualified? 
Yes, if the on-call firm is engaged to develop an RFP and subcontracts for 
example, an Architect, that subcontracted Architect may be disqualified 
from bidding on the RFP as they may have additional knowledge not 
available to other bidders. 
 

Keogh Construction Management 
On page 91, in the scope of services, it calls for the OPM to perform project 
management of electrical and plumbing work.  Is it the intent of the RFP that the 
OPM procure a contractor to work as part of the OPM team, or just for the OPM 
to oversee this work by others.   
The intent of this RFP is to enter into a contract with a vendor who can 
supplement RIPTA Project Management Staff and provide (or subcontract) any 
of the services listed. 
 
WSP USA Inc. 
Would RIPTA consider extending the proposal receipt date from December 2, 
2022 to December 21, 2022?  
The Proposal Due Date is extended to Tuesday December 22, 2022. 
 
Please clarify whether consultants are limited to five total pages of 
documentation addressing competency in each item under XXXVI. SCOPE OF 
SERVICES or whether consultants may provide five pages of documentation per 
item.   
RIPTA would like to limit the responses to five total pages to cover all 
competencies. 
 


